
September 23, 2020


Ms. Regenia Frison Jones

Candidate for FWCS School Board


Dear Regenia, 


Civic engagement is, I believe, the cornerstone of successful communities. I am excited about 
your decision to run for FWCS School Board.  


Through our volunteer work together, I have seen your willingness to engage in respectful and 
purposeful debate and a willingness to understand issues broadly.


Your passion and interest in service, willingness to work alongside others and passion for all 
children and students will serve the Fort Wayne community and school board very well. I 
believe you will make a good addition to the the FWCS school board. 


Thank you for your service to the community and for your willingness to serve Fort Wayne’s 
children, students and families.  


Sincerely, 


Cheri Becker

North Side High School Alumna



